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Please support HB3453 and enable transportation choice for 80% of the state's 

population. Older generations (literally) paved the road for a car-dependent lifestyle 

here in the Willamette Valley. It's time to stop taking decisions away from future 

generations and offer an alternative to single-occupancy vehicles. It is embarrassing 

that in the year 2025 we can't directly connect our three most populous cities which 

are only at a maximum 110 miles apart. Thank you for considering this testimony and 

for your important work in shaping our future.  


